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Hamilton Hub

5 Cleveland Street, Birkenhead, Wirral, CH41 6BL

The latest Hamilton Hub construction update details all the works progressed in the 

latest construction period. On the ground, first and second floors, initial strip out has 

commenced ready for new structures. Lifts have been removed, floor holes have been 

filled and a number of contractors have been appointed. Basement initial strip out is 

expected to complete this month.

Works Scheduled

Ground floor, first floor and second floor initial strip out has begun in preparation for 

new structures to complete.  

Floor holes all filled on ground floor, first floor and second floor.

Existing lifts removed. 

Engineering drawings agreed for roof extensions. 

Basement initial strip out in preparation for new structure completing in November.

BMS appointed as mechanical and electrical contractors. 

Sticx appointed as the timber frame contractor. 

IMS appointed as wall construction contractor. 

Construction time plans agreed with IMS and Sticx. 

Installation of mechanical and electrical cable trays underway. 

Rain water internal drainage programme underway. 

Temporary electricity supply applied for.

If you need any further information in the meantime, please call us at the following 
offices:

Liverpool +44 (0)151 808 1250
London +44 (0)207 100 4141




